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November 8, 2021 
 
 
 
Mr. Chris Ragsdale, Superintendent   
Cobb County School District 
514 Glover Street SE 
Marietta, Georgia 30060 
  
Dear Mr. Ragsdale: 
 
I hope this letter finds the Cobb County School District Family well during these extraordinary 
times.  
 
This communication is to provide you with the final report of the Cognia Special Review that 
was conducted remotely for the Cobb County School District on August 15-18, 2021. Based on 
the findings of the Special Review Team, Cognia will continue the accreditation of Cobb County 
School District with the status of Accredited.  While the accreditation status for the district 
remains as Accredited, please note the Recommendations, Directives, and Improvement 
Priorities outlined in this Special Review Report.  
 
As a result of this review, your district is required to schedule and host a follow-up Monitoring 
Review by December 2022.  Dr. André Harrison, Vice President of Accreditation Services, will 
be reaching out to you soon regarding the details for scheduling the follow up Monitoring 
Review.  In the interim, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dr. Andre` 
Harrison at andre.harrison@cognia.org. 
 
On behalf of Cognia, I would like to thank you for your commitment to advancing education 
through your continuous improvement efforts and the accreditation process.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Annette Bohling, J.D. 
Chief Global Accreditation Officer  
 
 
cc: Dr. Holly King, Senior Vice President, Evaluation Services 

 Dr. André Harrison, Vice President, Accreditation Services 
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